THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Superintendent
DATE:

FEBRUARY 19, 2013
SUBJECT:
APPROVAL OF OWNER / ARCHITECT CONTRACT FOR THE NEW  



ELEMENTARY SCHOOL TO REPLACE THE EXISTING G.C. 
                          BURKHEAD ELEMENTARY SCHOOL  

ISSUE:  

The Board needs to approve the owner/architect contract for the New 750 student Elementary School to replace the existing G.C. Burkhead Elementary School Facility
FACTS


The Board has approved to use Murphy + Graves Architects for the new Elementary School project.  The new construction is projected to cost $13,600,000.00 (initial estimated cost).  The Kentucky Department of Education requires the local Board to approve owner/architect agreements for construction.  Murphy + Graves Architects firm is requesting a fee rate of 4.9% for this project.  (See attached contract and documentation).  

RECOMMENDATION


I RECOMMEND THE BOARD APPROVE THE ATTACHED OWNER/ ARCHITECT CONTRACT FOR THE NEW ELEMENTARY SCHOOL TO REPLACE THE EXISTING G.C. BURKHEAD ELEMENTARY SCHOOL FACILITY.
RECOMMENDED MOTION


I MOVE THE BOARD APPROVE THE ATTACHED OWNER/ ARCHITECT CONTRACT FOR THE NEW ELEMENTARY SCHOOL TO REPLACE THE EXISTING G.C. BURKHEAD ELEMENTARY SCHOOL FACILITY.
